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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
8th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Children in Holly Leaves Class have been brushing their teeth at school for a number of weeks. The Big 
Brush Club has asked if parents/guardians could fill out a quick survey, the school could win a £200 prize 
pack. 

Parent / Guardian Survey – Review stage 

Happy toothbrushing!  

  
Best wishes, 
Clare Foster 
Project Manager| Big Brush Club 
info@bigbrushclub.co.uk 
bigbrushclub.co.uk 
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